
 
 

 

Duro Felguera, S.A. ("Duro Felguera"), in compliance with what is set forth in clause 227 of the 

Amended Text of the Spanish Securities Market Law, hereby publishes the following 

 

 

FURTHER RELEVANT INFORMATION 

 

In relation to the project "Construction of a combined cycle plant of up to 430 MW located in 

Iernut (Romania)", which Duro Felguera is carrying out in consortium with S.C. Romelectro S.A. 

(Duro Felguera 70% and Romelectro 30%, hereinafter the "consortium"), the Company informs, 

as a continuation of the communications made on 24th April and 8th May, that ROMGAZ and the 

consortium have formalised a new agreement, whereby the suspension of their respective legal 

actions is maintained for an additional period of 15 days, in order to reach an amicable solution 

that allows for the continuation of the project. 
 

Gijón, 22 May 2021 


